
From: kym church   
Sent: 24 May 2023 09:07 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2023/0018 
 
Good morning. 
I am aware that this situation has risen its head yet again.. Third application. 
It was declined twice before for very good reasons and nothing has changed to make this planning 
acceptable.. In fact situations regarding this have gotten worse. 
To try and get out onto the main road from all exits can take up to seven minutes! It's dangerous!!! 
All of the negatives are still VERY strongly placed. 
I am shocked this is even being considered. 
 
Regards 
Kym Church  
 




